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A very special thank you to all of you who have made this ministry to be so effective. | would like to focus mostly on testimonies in
this newsletter.

Sierra Leone testimonies. A thank you letter from chief Morris gangabar.

Greetings from Segbewema Town, the Eastern part of Sierra Leone, West Africa. We are thankful to your support in our community.
We wish to express our blessings and thanks so much for such development which you have brought to our community, such as, a
church, a school and the hand water well which you have planted. These have started germinating fruit for us in the community in
literacy, good health and the sanitation of drinking pure water, which has lessened sicknesses in the community since then.

On behalf of Segbewema Town as a community of people including me as chief, we appreciate you for your compassionate love in
Christ Jesus, by remembering us towards development issues. May God reward you double for your effort and love for us in this part
of the world, yours faithfully, Chief Morris Gangabar.

Muslim family receive Christ. A Muslim lady helped Bobor harvest the rice. As a thank you, Bobor gave her four buckets of rice for
her and her family. They were so touched by this kindness, that the whole family received Jesus as Lord.

New work. Chief Ibrahim Koroma from Levuma Yayoi Town is a regular listener of our radio programs. He phoned Bobor
requesting that there should be a church in his town. because through the radio programs He the town chief and 220 people have
given their lives to Christ. He has given us some land to build a church for his town of 40,000 people. Bobor visited the town and had
the first church service on the 15™ June under a tarpaulin. The town is five hours drive from Freetown.

Ghana. We are trying to get our work in the different countries God sufficient. This not only enables them to earn their own income
to keep the work going, but enables us to start new work. David Botchway, our leader in Ghana wants to install a water distillation
system from a borehole and turn his office into a shop to sell bottles of distilled water. Due to the very kind donations from some of
our supporters, we have been able to send him the money to get this vision into reality. A big thank you to you.

Kenya. Over 10 years ago we sent Patrick 10 computers to start up a business to support his work for the Lord. He recently
phoned me wanting to honour me with a “honorary doctorate” from his Breakthrough International Bible University in Nairobi, Kenya,
which is now reaching into 50 countries. He has also set up the Breakthrough TV station. He sends his thanks to you and | who sent
him the 10 computers to enable this great success.

YouTube Videos. We have been putting up weekly videos of miracle healings, testimonies and teachings. Do go
onto www.suzannesministries.co.uk and go to YouTube, or simply go to Suzanne’s Ministries YouTube. Do press like if you like it or

leave a comment to encourage more viewers. Thanking you, Suzanne.
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Opening of new water well In Segbewema Town Ordination of pastors Ghana, who will all receive a bicycle to reach their
Sierra Leone village churches.



